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12th July 2024

Dear Y4 Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to send you your child’s end of year report which you should receive in an envelope today.
We hope you enjoy reading the report and seeing how much your child has achieved. We continue to be so
proud of your children and their positive attitude to school life and learning. As in previous years, effort
grades have also been included as we believe that it is helpful for you to know how much effort your child
puts into each subject area. Our effort grades this year are: 1=Excellent, 2=Good, 3=Satisfactory. We hope
most children put in at least good effort for each curriculum area.

By law we need to offer you a chance to talk about the report with your child’s current teacher, if you so
wish. If you would like this to happen, please contact the school office. We will then be in touch with you
to arrange a convenient time for a telephone conversation.

As you know, next year your child’s teachers will be Mrs Stevens and Mrs Berry.

With thanks for all your support this year. We really appreciate it and all of us here at Welton would like to

say a big thank you.

With best wishes,

Mr J Snell
Head Teacher
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Mrs Stevens

Hello Hawk families to be! It is lovely to welcome you back (albeit we are all a little bit older and wiser!).
| feel really lucky to have a third chance to be your teacher as you are such a friendly and hardworking
group of children. As you all know, | love being a teacher at Welton and believe it to be a very special
place. Through our recent shared year 3/4 poetry project, | have already seen a huge shift in the level of
independence and responsibility that you all show.

My free time is usually spent with my family (Lucy is now in year 10!) enjoying the fresh air in the
beautiful area where we live. | enjoy all sports, especially running (often with my dog Buddy- above),
cycling and open water swimming as well as travelling to visit new places.

Mrs Berry and | have lots of fun learning experiences planned for you and | can’t wait to begin the upper
key stage 2 curriculum together.

Have a wonderful summer.

Mrs Berry

Hello next year’s Hawks! It was so lovely to meet you all last week on our transition morning and find out a
little bit about you - | was very impressed with the standard of your self portraits, they were great!

In my spare time | love to bake, take my children on exciting adventures to new places and read a good
book. | really enjoy exercising and love swimming, cycling and bouncing on my new trampoline! Mrs
Stevens and | have already begun thinking about the learning for next year and how we can make it as
exciting and engaging as possible. | love teaching year 5 as you all begin to mature and develop your
independence.

Over the course of the summer holidays, keep logging onto Doodlemaths to practise and keep up with your
arithmetic skills and please, please, please read!




